
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

July 15, 2014 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School Library 
 

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair, Karen Horn, Deb Sargent, Rube Scharge, 
Bridgette Remington. 
 
Guests: Dara Torre, Dan Crisp, Downs Rachlin Martin attorney representing 
ATT. 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:40 pm. 

 
The Planning Commission discussed the ATT application and a draft letter to Downs 
Rachlin responding to the pre-filing for a telecommunications monopine tower at 
Hoover Hill.  
 
Rube made a motion to approve the draft letter and send it.  Deb seconded the 
motion, which was unanimously approved.  
 
The Planning Commission discussed planning commission members.  Dara is 
interested in being on the planning commission and would stay on the regional 
commission.  Bridgette would like to stay involved but is frequently unable to attend 
meetings. Both Rube and Jonathan need to be reappointed as their terms are up. 
 
Rube made a motion to recommend that the selectboard designate Bridgette as an 
alternate to the Planning Commission and Dara as a new planning commission 
member.  Deb seconded the motion, which was unanimously approved. 
 
Deb made a motion to highly recommend re-appointment of Rube Scharges and 
Jonathan Siegel to the Planning Commission. Karen seconded the motion, which was 
unanimously approved. 
 
The Planning Commission discussed the draft plan. 
 
Rube made a motion to approve the minutes of July 1. Jonathan seconded the 
motion, which was unanimously approved. 
 
The Planning Commission adjourned at 8:30. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen Horn 
July 25, 2014 



 

 

 
 
  
 
 


